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Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth’s long reign on the throne of Great 
Britain will be celebrated with a mammoth performance comprising 
music, singing and dancing by over a thousand young people and 
adults from across Norfolk, at the Norfolk Showground as part of 
the 2022 Royal Norfolk Show! 

Produced under the auspices of the Lord-Lieutenant and forming the 
centrepiece of the Royal Norfolk Agricultural Association’s 
175th anniversary, the Salute will be a celebration of the music and 
heritage of the Nation and the Commonwealth. Musical direction will be 
by David Stowell from Norfolk Music Service with assistance from 
Marcus Patteson from Norfolk Sistema and Ashley Grote of Norwich 
Cathedral. Anna Mudeka will choreograph the hundreds of young 
people, and overall direction will be by Peter Wilson. 

It is intended that the Royal Salute will be a special and spectacular 
thanks for Her Majesty’s lifetime of service dedicated to the people of 
Great Britain and the Commonwealth. 

We are delighted to offer Norfolk educational settings the 
opportunity to participate in this performance on either Wednesday 
29 June or Thursday 30 June. 

Further information can be found by following this link: 
 
A Royal Salute at the 2022 Royal Norfolk Show - Norfolk Music Hub 
 

https://www.norfolkmusichub.org.uk/site/a-royal-salute/
https://www.norfolkmusichub.org.uk/site/a-royal-salute/

